
Class list will be officially posted August 15th.  The 
reason it is so late is because we have not hired all the 
teachers yet.  Some of  our teachers may be contact-
ing their students to set up DRA testing that will take 
place before school starts.  Others may make a sur-
prise visit.  Other than that, the class lists will be post-
ed on the front doors at 5:00 p.m. on the 15th. 

Open House: Monday, August 18th 5:00-7:00 PM

Skyward Info:  Please update your Skyward ac-
count today.  Brooke will thank you!!!  Please use 
your parent login and password.  You will not be 
able to complete the online student update if  you 
are logged in as a student.  Go to the skyward login 
screen, on the Alpine School District        
http://alpineschools.org/  Please see attached tutorial  

Important 
Information 
and Dates

Welcome back!  We are so excited to see 
you all again--parents included!!!   


